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Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
for the Proposed Jack Peters Creek Bridge Project 

 

 

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED 
The California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to 
upgrade the bridge railing and widen the 
structure of Jack Peters Creek Bridge 
(Bridge No. 10-0150), located between 
post miles 51.3 and 52.1 on State Route 
1 in Mendocino County.  The purpose of 
the project is to bring the bridge up to 
current design standards, and is needed 
because the rails have been identified as 
deficient, and existing shoulder widths 
do not provide adequate room for 
disabled vehicles or for collision-
avoidance maneuvers, and cannot 
accommodate bicycle traffic or 
pedestrians. 

WHAT IS AVAILABLE 
Caltrans has prepared an Initial Study 
(IS) for the Jack Peters Creek Bridge 
Project, which is now available at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-environmental-
docs/d3-mendocino-county.  

The Initial Study is also available upon request by contacting Liza Walker at (707) 441-5930 or by 
email to jackpeterscreekbridge@dot.ca.gov.  In addition, the IS is available for review on weekdays 
between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the Caltrans District 1 Office at 1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 
95501.  Due to COVID-19 concerns, please call (707) 441-5930 beforehand to make arrangements 
for document review under social distancing protocols. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
We welcome your comments. Written comments may be submitted to Caltrans, Attn: Liza Walker, 
North Region Environmental-District 1, 1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501 or by email at 
jackpeterscreekbridge@dot.ca.gov. 

All comments must be received by January 9, 2022.  For more information about this project, 
please contact Tariq Chechi, Project Manager, at (530) 821-8028.  

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document is available in Braille, in large print, on 
audiocassette, or on computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please write 
to or call Caltrans, Attention: Myles Cochrane, 656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501; (707) 498-4272  
Voice, or use the California Relay Service TTY number, 711 or 1-800-735-2929. 
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